
JANET GOTTLER <jgottler@msn.com> 
To: ZBA 

 

Thu 5/4/2023 12:48 PM 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 

opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear zoning board: 
 
I am writing in support of the HCA's proposal for affordable housing at the 10 Sunnyside 
Avenue spot in East Arlington.  I had another meeting conflict so could not attend the public 
hearing on May 2nd. 
 
Last week I drove by 10 Sunnyside to see the proposed area and I believe this would be a great 
use for additional housing.. which is very much needed in Arlington!  It is not far from other 
residential housing a block away, and close to the attractive walking path along the river, and I 
could see that it was close to the Stop & Shop grocery market which would be an important 
resource for residents living there. 
 
The drawing that was sent out as a draft looks attractive also. 
 
I am writing to register my full support for this project of the Housing Corporation of Arlington 
and hope that this can be approved in an expedited manner. 
 
All the best, 
 
Janet Gottler 
21 Jean Road 
Arlington MA 02474 
 


